
 

Mirage Heights 

Light Bulb Replacement 
 

In order to comply with the Fountain Hills 

Dark Skies ordinances for lighting, as well 

as provide continuity to the neighborhood, 

Mirage Heights has purchased low wattage 

LED bulbs for the community.  
 

This will save the community $2,400 annually 

by providing this in-house.  
 

If you require a new bulb, please contact 

Trestle Management, so that we can have a 

Board Member provide one to you. 
 

Please only use the LED bulbs provided by the 

HOA to comply with the ordinancesand provide 

continuity. 
 

Thank you! 


